
 

ST MARGARETS ACADEMY 
                                                                           

Summer Newsletter #13                                                                                  
24th July 2025  

Dear Families 

As the school year draws to a close, we extend our heartfelt thanks to all our 
pupils, parents, Trustees, PTA, and staff for their unwavering dedication, hard 
work, and contributions to our vibrant school community. 

We are incredibly proud of the achievements, resilience, and positive spirit 
shown by our pupils throughout the year. Beyond the classroom, they have 
shone in a wide range of extracurricular activities, showcasing their talents and 
building a strong sense of school spirit and self-belief. 

A special thank you goes to our dedicated teachers and staff, whose tireless  
efforts have ensured that every pupil receives the support and guidance they 
need to thrive. We are also deeply grateful to our parents and carers for their 
continued partnership in creating a positive learning environment and for      
reinforcing the importance of attendance and punctuality—both essential for 
academic and social success. 

To our graduating Year 6 pupils, we send our warmest wishes as you embark 
on your next chapter. We are confident that the skills, knowledge, and values 
you’ve gained at St. Margaret’s will serve you well in the years ahead. 

Wishing everyone a safe, restful, and joyful summer break. We look forward to 
welcoming you back in September for another exciting year of learning and 
growth. 

End of Term Celebrations        

A huge congratulations to all the pupils who were awarded their ‘Reading Recognition’ this term! Your 
dedication, enthusiasm, and love for reading have truly shone through, and we couldn’t be prouder of 
your achievements. 

To celebrate, I had the absolute pleasure of hosting a special Headteacher Tea Party with our award   
winners – and what a treat it was! From delicious cakes to wonderful conversations, it was a joyful      
afternoon filled with laughter and pride. It was a total privilege to spend time with such thoughtful,      
imaginative, and inspiring young readers. 

Keep turning those pages, exploring new worlds, and letting your imaginations soar. We can’t wait to see 
who joins us at the next celebration! 

In addition, a huge well done to all the children who were recognised in our recent School Values        
Celebration Assembly and received their badges for promoting the school values ‘Respect, Responsibility, 
Kindness and Aspiration’.  



Farewell and Thank You        

As we come to the end of the school year, we bid a fond farewell to three much-loved members of our  
St. Margaret’s Academy family: Lorraine Wills, Anne Doolan, and Bridget Duff. 

After many years of dedication, care, and commitment to our pupils and school community, they are now 
heading into a well-deserved retirement. Their impact has been profound, and their presence will be 
deeply missed by colleagues, pupils, and families alike. 

We thank them wholeheartedly for everything they have given to the school and wish them all the very 
best for this exciting new chapter. May retirement bring them joy, relaxation, and plenty of new          
adventures! 

Good Luck, Year 6!     

You've packed your bags, you're on your way, 
To secondary school—hip hip hooray! 

With memories made and friendships true, 
The future holds great things for you. 

Be brave, be kind, and always try, 
Reach for the stars up in the sky. 

Though you may leave our school behind, 
You’ll always be in hearts and minds. 

So off you go with heads held high, 
New dreams to chase, new goals to try. 

Good luck, Year 6—go shine bright, 
Your journey ahead looks bold and bright! 

Thank You to Our School Councillors         

A heartfelt thank you to our dedicated school councillors for their commitment, enthusiasm, and excellent 
representation of St. Margaret’s Academy throughout the year. 

Their highlights included: 

• Meeting a Lord during a special visit 

• Attending the Remembrance Day service at St Mary’s Church 

• Engaging with our local MP 

• Organising charity fundraising events 

• Interviewing headteacher candidates 

• Researching and recommending new playtime equipment 

  
Your voices have made a real difference, and we are proud of all you’ve achieved. Well done! 



Year 6 Enterprise Success!  

Our brilliant Year 6 pupils have wrapped up their enterprise project with a fantastic £278 profit—a huge 
well done to everyone involved! The PTA joined Year 6 in class on Tuesday to announce the following 
achievements: 
Congratulations to the winning team of the Ping Pong Challenge, who showed great teamwork and      
creativity. Special recognition goes to Freddie G for his superb upselling skills—a true sales star in the 
making! 

Special Mentions 

• Noah – for his incredible enthusiasm and determination in drumming up business on the day. 

• Bethany – for her dedication and resilience when her teammates couldn’t make it. She kept the stall         

 running with a smile! 

As a reward, the winning team, along with Noah and Bethany, received some well-deserved treats. In  
addition, to celebrate everyone’s hard work, the whole year group enjoyed a delicious ice cream at their 
BBQ! 

A Polite Reminder About Parking Considerately on Barewell Road        

We kindly ask for your continued support in ensuring the safety and respect of our local community    
during school drop-off and pick-up times. 

We have recently received several complaints from residents on Barewell Road regarding vehicles    
blocking driveways and restricting access. These concerns have now been formally raised with local 
ward councillors. Let’s work together to keep our school community safe, respectful, and considerate. 

PTA Fundraising Success!         

We’re thrilled to share that, thanks to your incredible support, the PTA has raised an amazing £3,000! 
Every pound will go directly towards enriching our children’s school experience through new resources, 
activities, and events. 
 
A huge thank you to everyone who donated, volunteered, and participated — we couldn’t have done it 
without you!  



Wishing you all a safe, happy, and restful summer break. Enjoy the sunshine, 
make special memories, and we look forward to welcoming you back in        

September, refreshed and ready for a new adventure. 

 

Kind regards,  

 
Mrs Nikki O’Dwyer 



Community News and Links   

Friendly Faces 2025 

29th Aug, 12:00 pm - 30th Aug 2025, 12:00 pm 

Friendly Faces 2025 for children moving from Yr6 into secondary Yr7 

Do you have children moving from Year 6 into secondary Yr7 this September? If so, join us for the return 
of our very popular Friendly Faces events. These events allow children moving from Year 6, into         
secondary Year 7, the opportunity to come along and join us at the museum for fun, games, and the 
chance to meet up with some friendly faces, before starting at their new schools the following week. 
(And also give the grown-ups the chance to chat in the café!) 

 

Free School Meals & Holiday Support  

Please note that free school meals are provided during term time only. 

For support during the school holidays, including access to food vouchers and activities, parents and  
carers are encouraged to explore the Holiday Activities and Food (HAF) programme. For more            
information and to check eligibility, please visit: 
Holiday activity and food programme (HAF) – Torbay Council 

If you have any questions or need help accessing the programme, feel free to contact the school office. 

RBL Remembrance Service  
Dear Friends 
The Royal British Legion Paignton Branch will be holding a Service of Thanksgiving and 
Remembrance for VJ Day. 
This will be held at the Rose Garden, in the Burma Star Garden, Cliffe Road, Paignton, on the 15th of Au-
gust 2025 at 12.00 noon. 
As always, we will assemble at 11.45 am at the Rose Garden, and form up around the 
Memorial Stone at 12.00 noon for the Service. 
Parking is available at the nearby multi storey carpark. 
If you need further details, please contact me on 07951 757437 or the email address above 
Chris 
Chris Wroe 
RBL Paignton Branch Secretary 
Office:  01803 555838 (answer machine) 
Email: Paignton.secretary@rbl.community  
Postal Address: The Royal British Legion, 39 Church Street, Paignton,Devon,TQ3 3AJ 
RBL Paignton Website 
www.britishlegion.org.uk/branches/paignton  

https://torquaymuseum.org/events/view/friendly-faces-2025
https://www.torbay.gov.uk/children-and-families/home-learning-environment-and-early-years/holiday-activity-and-food-programme/
mailto:Paignton.secretary@rbl.community
http://www.britishlegion.org.uk/branches/paignton


 

SUMMER HOLIDAY CLUB 

Bookings are live 

We'd recommend booking in ASAP as we expect the sessions to fill 

up fast!  

Beginners are welcome 

All equipment can be provided 

Regular squads do not run during the summer holidays 

You can find more information and book via this link: 

 https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/BradleyBrownCoaching/Coaching/Camps 

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/BradleyBrownCoaching/Coaching/Camps


2nd September 2025  Staff Training Day (Non Pupil)  

3rd September 2025  Staff Training Day (Non Pupil)  

4th September 2025  First Day Back for Children  

20th September 2025  11+ Registration on school websites  

25th October 2025 Half Term Week 


